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 Tastings coming in February! 

Giving kids options is so            

important to us!   

That’s why we are doing taste 

tests in each of our elementary 

schools to let them taste some of 

the hot vegetables we have    

coming out with our new            

rebranded elementary menu in 

March!   

We’re excited to give kids a 

chance to see for themselves 

how great veggies really can be! 

Don’t forget to download Nutrislice for all of 

the menu choices at your fingertips! 


